
09.13.21 

Hello Parents and Guardians of Herndon Magnet School Students, this is Tom Thomas, Principal of 

Herndon Magnet School with Herndon Highlights for the week of September 14, 2021:  

 Thank you for helping make the first three weeks of school a success! I can never say enough about all the 

amazing people that make up the Herndon Family. 

 The Lady Hawks softball team will host North Caddo Middle School tomorrow at Northwood High School. 

The game starts at 5:00 pm, and tickets can be purchased at locallevelevents.com. 

 The PTSA Fall Cookie Dough Fundraiser is underway and runs through September 21. Please do not turn the 

envelopes and money in until September 21. I hope that everyone will participate in this fundraiser.  

 Along with the PTSA fundraiser, the Herndon personalized water bottle fundraiser is happening until 

September 27. Information can be found on the Herndon website.  

 Students may bring a water bottle from home to fill up during the day. At this time, due to COVID, we are not 

able to use water fountains, but we do have water bottle fillers where students may refill a water bottle. 

 Students took yearbook pictures on Friday, September 10, 2021. Your student should have come home with 

information on how to look at, and how to order, the pictures once they are ready to be viewed. 

 We appreciate everyone who has used Payforit.net to pay class fees. The due date for class fees has been 

extended until October 1. If you have any trouble with Payforit, or have questions about it, please call Mrs. 

Johnson at 221-7676.  

 Students riding the bus must have their masks on before boarding the bus and must keep them on the entire 

ride to and from school. Please wash all cloth masks and face coverings that are worn to school.   

 If your student is a car rider in the morning and eats breakfast at school, or wants to eat breakfast at school, 

please have them here by 7:40 am. 

 As we begin the 4
th

 week of school tomorrow, I want to end this call with how appreciative I am for your 

kindness and support of the Herndon Faculty and Staff, and to wish everyone a marvelous Monday and a 

wonderful week! 

 

A transcript of this call can be found at www.herndonmagnetschool.com. Thank you and have a 

wonderful evening! ID #: 752754 


